

OFFICE OF THE VICE PRESIDENT FOR INSTITUTIONAL ADVANCEMENT

University of Maryland, Baltimore County Administration Building 1000 Hilltop Circle, Baltimore, MD 21250

410-455-3666 410-455-1096 (fax) www.umbc.edu

September 21, 2022

Mr. Tobin Rockley President and Director Rockley Family Foundation P.O. Box 260818 Lakewood, CO 80226-0818

Dear Mr. Rockley:

Thank you for the Rockley Family Foundation's \$6,400 contribution to UMBC's Music Department. We value the foundation's commitment to supporting music education.

We look forward to hosting future piano sales on our campus.

Sincerely,

Greg Simmons '04

Vice President for Institutional Advancement

Enclosure